
T h e  m e s s e n g e r  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081    

Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

July 17, 2016 – July 23, 2016 

Sunday (7/17)   

  9:00 am  Worship (w/HC)  

  National Youth Gathering 

Monday (7/18)   

  6:00 pm  Griefshare 

  National Youth Gathering 

Tuesday (7/19)   

  8:30 am  Quilter’s Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

 National Youth Gathering 

Wednesday (7/20)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in            

    office 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

 National Youth Gathering 

  

 

 

 

Financial Information for the week of 7/3/2016   

General Fund  

Thursday (7/21)   

  7:30 am  TOPS Meeting 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service 

Friday (7/22) 

 

Saturday (7/23) 

  

Sunday (7/24)   

  9:00 am  Worship Service 

     Food Pantry Sunday 

         

  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, July 14, 2016 

Sunday, July 17, 2016 

Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 

The altar flowers this week are provided by                         

the Rautmann Family in loving memory                                        

of Leroy Rautmann.  

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 

Variance 

Amount 

Weekly 108 $4,410.34 $5,708.00 77.27 ($1,297.66) 

Year to Date 5113 $121,757.51 $154,116.00 79.00 ($32,358.49) 



Sheboygan Pops Concert Band 

2016 Summer Schedule                                                                      

6:30pm at Fountain Park 

July 27th (Oktoberfest)                                                                         

August 10th (Diane Remy)                                        

August  24th 

Griefshare, a 13-week           

Christian based grief support 

group, started on Monday,               

April 11th at 6:00pm. Class will 

be held in the bible study room. If you have any 

questions or if you want to register for the            

program please contact Carolyn Eiden.  

The July R & R luncheon for St. 

Mark members and friends will be 

held on Wednesday, July 20th, at        

the Elk’s Club starting at 11:30 am. 

Social time will start at 11:00am. 

 

RSVP to Dennis & Bev Diener at 

564-2212 or Dave & Eileen Diener 

at 207-4408. 

If you need a ride to and from church on   

Sundays’ please call the church office so we 

can have someone pick you up.  

If you notice your birthday or anniversary is 
missing from the Forward or from the prayers 
please contact the church office so this                       
information can be updated in the system. 
Thank you.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Don’t forget to allocate your Choice dollars to 

St Mark. The church has received $41,996 in 

Choice Dollars grant funds since enrolling in 

the program. Please remember to contact 

Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to keep the 

funds coming. You can do this by calling                                                              

1-800-847-4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/

thriventchoice and follow the prompts.   

Just a reminder that when you are in the 

hospital please contact either Pastor Matz or 

the church office.  

Summer Sermon Series 
Beginning June 5th (and preceding Thursdays)    
Pastor will be doing his sermons based on the book 
The Story. We will be covering one chapter every 
week starting with creation through Jesus second                
coming. If you would like you can read a chapter 
the week prior to the service.    

St. Mark is in need of someone to take pictures for special 

events (ex: Confirmation, Graduation service, picnic, etc). 

If you are interested in doing this please contact the 

church office at 458-4343. 

Please make sure that you use the calendar on 

the wall by the office to mark your meetings 

and events in order for them to appear in the                

Forward and Messenger.  

 

 

 

Sunday, August 28th on the church grounds           

immediately following 10:00am service. 

Along with all the great food and fellowship we will 

have many activities. 

We are looking for someone to take over 

the  Scrip Program. If you are interested 

please contact Dan Drossel at 207-1627.   

The Church pictorials are in.  We will start                  

handing them out  to the people who had                    

pictures taken or submitted on Sunday, July 10th 

after services. They can also be picked up in the 

church office.  

 

Sheboygan Lutheran High School is having their 

Spirt of Wellness 5K run & 3K run/walk on Friday, 

Aug. 12th at 7:00pm.  Registration is $20 per                

person on or before Aug. 1st, $25 after Aug. 1st. 

Registration includes shirt and one free beverage 

coupon. If anyone is interested in registering for 

this event  or needs more information check out 

their website www.spiritofwellness5K.run.   


